
October 29, 2003

MEMORANDUM TO: John T. Larkins
Executive Director, ACRS/ACNW

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-03-0051 - DRAFT PRESS
RELEASE AND FEDERAL REGISTER NOTICE TO SOLICIT
QUALIFIED CANDIDATES FOR APPOINTMENT TO THE
ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON NUCLEAR WASTE

The Commission has approved the draft Federal Register Notice and press release seeking
qualified candidates for appointment to the Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste, subject to
the following changes in the press release:

1. On page 1, paragraph 1, revise line 3 to read ‘ ... there are five  members and
the Commission is seeking to  replace one of the ....’  

2. On page 1, paragraph 2, revise the last 2 lines to read ‘ ... and closure activities,
 nuclear fuel reprocessing,

chemistry, chemical exchange processes, and nuclear ....’  

3. On page 2, last paragraph, line 1, delete the “s” in “includes”. 
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